
David Bellamy Conservation Award Scheme 2016/17 

  

Park:   Garth Holiday Park 
Award 2016/17: Gold  

Message from David Bellamy: 
 
Congratulations, you have been awarded a Gold David Bellamy Conservation Award for 2016/17.  
 
This is a great achievement and you should be very proud of the work you and your team have 
done for Britain’s wildlife and the environment. 
 
I am delighted to see that your park continues to “fits seamlessly into the local landscape”.  I am 
also really impressed by the work you have done to increase the number of solar panels you have 
in place. In addition, well done on all the hard work you have done to help Britain’s bees – you are 
officially a “Honey Bee Friendly” park. 
 
Please take a moment to read through your assessment, which contains details of the things that 
your assessor particularly liked along with recommendations for how you can build on what you’ve 
done and become even more environmentally friendly. 
 
You’ll see a ‘top three’ listed at the bottom of your report – these are the things that we think will 
make the most difference as you move forward, so why not think about giving them a go? In 
particular, can I suggest that you enhance your woodland management regime as Julian 
recommends. 
 
As you look towards the year ahead, please remember that if there is anything that I or my team can 
do to help, just get in touch.  
 
Let me finish by saying “congratulations” again on your new award – please keep up your wonderful 
work and make 2017 your greenest year yet! 
 

 

 
David Bellamy  
BH&HPA President 


